Mr. David Lockwood,
"Africa and Alpine Safaris Ltd."
P.O.B., 45806
N a i r o b i, Kenya

Dear David,

Unfortunately you sent the telegram with the price too late for my friends to arrange the trip to Kenya. Unfortunately too, you did not tell me your address in Barcelona. I was in Menorca and should have been delighted to have you in our place in the Balearic Island.

We define tely want to make the journey to Nairobi and then a photografic safari at the end of next January. You have plenty of time to prepare this. Lately I shall tell you how many people we shall be. For the time being we are five.

I wish a happy 1977 for you and I am waiting for your news.

Yours cordially,

p.s.- I am flying to America, but I shall be back end of March.
Answer me to my Menorcan address: "Mongofre Nou" - Isla de
Menorca (Spain).

